OFFICE OF THE
FIRST SELECTMAN

Telephone (203) 563-0100

Fax (203) 563-0299 < {CHARTER 1802} ¢

Email to: Bill.Brennan@Wiltonct.org

BOARD OF SELECTMEN
Wednesday, January 9, 2013 AT 7:30 p.m.
Meeting Room B, Town Hall
SPECIAL MEETING
7:15 pm — Interview — Peter Millar

Discussion and Action:

1. Appointment of Peter Millar to the Board of Assessment Appeals

Budget Presentations:

1. Library
2. Finance, Assessor, Tax Collector, IT, Benefits, Insurance
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